
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 27, 2016 
 
Ken Mushinski 
Cotter Corporation 
7800 E. Dorado Place Suite 210 
Englewood, CO  80111 
 
RE: Schwartzwalder Mine; DRMS File No. M-1977-300; Extension Request 

Approval (TR23) 
 
Dear Mr. Mushinski, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has received, reviewed, and approved the 
request for extension of the decision date for the Technical Revision (TR-23) which is currently 
under review. The new decision date is November 30, 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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